
Dear HRCS Families & Friends,  

Happy 4th of July! I hope that all are enjoying a relaxing and fun summer.  As always, the summer months are 
going much too fast. 
 

This summer has been a very busy time for Holy Redeemer!  June was full of Summer Reading Camps,  
Vacation Bible School, Athletic Camps and the BETA Club Jr National Conference.  
 

During June & July, our office and maintenance staff are working hard getting our school prepared for the return 

of the teachers and students, but we will need a little help with some light cleaning and maintenance.  If you 

would like to assist us, please call the school office at (407)870-9055 and let us know your availability to help.  
 

We are looking forward to an enrollment of approximately 425 for 2017-18 academic year. I am very excited to 

welcome our new families and celebrate with our current families at the PTO Ice Cream Social on Wednesday, 

August 2nd, from 4:00 to 6:00.  Also, our administration would like to welcome our new families at 5:30 pm on 

August 2nd in the Media Center, in order to review important details and answer questions. 
 

The HRCS Teacher Meet & Greet is on Tuesday, August 8th, from 1:00 pm until 5:00 pm. Come meet the teachers 

and bring in your supplies.  
 

Please check our website www.holyredeemerkissimmee.org  (right click) for the 2017-2018 Parent-Student 

Handbook (includes school policies, student expectations, dress code requirements, etc.), upcoming events, 

summer academic ideas, supply lists, faculty changes, etc. We also invite you to click on the HRCS Facebook page 

and enjoy our successes.  
 

I look forward to a wonderful 2017-2018 Academic Year at Holy Redeemer, as we all follow the HRCS Root  

Beliefs & Expectations: 
 

All are welcomed here, as Christ 

 Be polite and helpful; use positive words and welcoming acts in all we do. 
 

We are all inspired to be life-long learners 

 Be in class on time; ready to teach and learn  
 

A Christ-centered community brings true joy 

 Be safe and responsible; keep our school clean, safe and productive  
 

All of God’s creation is to be respected 

 Be respectful of those around us; maintain voice levels and keep hands, feet and objects to  

 ourselves 
 

Wishing you and your family a restful and blessed summer. 
 

Peace in Christ, 

Gloria Del Orbe, Principal 

 

HRCS MISSION  

Holy Redeemer Catholic 

School (Pre-K through 8th 

Grade), the primary  educa-

tional ministry of Holy Re-

deemer Catholic Church, 

serves Catholic families in 

Osceola and neighboring coun-

ties, as well as others who 

embrace our  philosophy of 

education.  The school com-

munity instills a daily living and 

ever growing knowledge of the 

Gospel message by creating a 

Catholic environment that 

empowers our students to 

reach their maximum potential 

spiritually, morally, 

and academically.  

We Educate the Mind,  

Invigorate the Body, and 

Expand the Heart 

CALENDAR OF EVENTS  

 

8/2 -   Back to School  
            Social 4-6 pm 
 
8/8  -   Meet the Teacher 
             1-5 pm 
 
8/9  -   PK3 - 8 
        1st Day of School 
 
8/31 - PK-5th Grade 
            Curriculum Night  
 
9/1 -   NO SCHOOL 
          Teacher in Service 
 
9/4  -  Labor Day 
            No School 
 
 9/12 -   MS Curriculum 
               Night 
 
9/15  -  PTO Movie Night 

9/25-29—Fall Book Fair 

9/28 - Grandparents 
             Breakfast 
 

http://www.holyredeemerkissimmee.org


 

Dear Parents, 

Did you know that when kids read over the summer they are more likely to leap ahead when they return to 

school? This is often called the “summer leap,” and our school has made it a priority to keep our students’ 

skills sharp by encouraging them to read all summer long. Holy Redeemer has signed up to participate in the 

Scholastic Summer Reading Challenge, a free online reading program that invites children to log their reading 

minutes all summer. The goal is for the students in our school to read the most minutes possible in an effort 

to receive recognition and a mention in the 2018 Scholastic Book of World Records. With your help, we can 

do it! We are excited to share that the theme of this year’s program is “Happy Camper: Take a Reading Ad-

venture!” As kids log their reading minutes throughout the many weeks of summer, they will unlock a book 

featuring fun activities including games, videos, quizzes and more. Plus, throughout the summer, kids will 

earn digital rewards and learn about great new books to read. On the Scholastic Summer Reading Challenge 

site, families will have access to free books lists across all ages in both English and Spanish. The fun begins on 

now, and ends on September 8, 2017. We invite you to learn more about the Scholastic Summer Reading 

Challenge at scholastic.com/summer . Have a wonderful summer!  

If your child needs his or her summer reading username, please contact Mrs. Tinter ktinter@hrcschool.com  
directly or contact Scholastic at 1-800-SCHOLASTIC or email summerchallengehelp@scholastic.com.  
 
For more articles, tips, and free resources for parents, visit scholastic.com/parents. For more games, book  
recommendations, videos and free activities for kids, visit www.scholastic.com/kids . 
 

Happy Reading! 

 

Blessings, 

Mrs. Karen Tinter 

Assistant Principal 

mailto:ktinter@hrcschool.com
mailto:summerchallengehelp@scholastic.com
http://www.scholastic.com/kids





